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ITEM 120-101-R0903 
 
 
 

July 1, 2003 
 
 
 
The Honorable Bob Brown 
Secretary of State 
State Capitol 
Helena, MT 59620 
 
Dear Secretary Brown: 
 
Please be informed that effective immediately, I have reappointed the following 
individuals to the Motorcycle Safety Advisory Committee, in accordance with Montana 
Code Annotated 20-25-1004, under the Board of Regents: 
 

Mr. Ladd Paulson, 2714 Yellowstone Ave, Billings MT 59102, is to serve a term 
ending July 1, 2007, and fulfills the qualifications for being a peace officer. 
 
Mr. Dal Smilie, 410 Hayes Ave, Helena MT 59601, is to serve a term ending July 
1, 2007, and fulfills the qualifications for being a representative of a motorcycle 
riding group. 

 
If you have questions regarding this appointment, please call Susan Ames, 
Appointments Advisor, at extension 0575 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Carrol Krause, Interim Commissioner of Higher Education  
 Jan Brady, MSU Northern, Havre MT 59501 
  

TELEPHONE: (406) 444-3111      FAX: (406) 444-4151 


